Weekly Newsletter A
Friends

BEPS OSHC S rogéther

Acknowledgment of Country N DATE: 17/08/23
BEPS OSHC respectfully acknowledges the Wurundjeri People of the

Kulin Nation as Traditional Custodians of the land on which our TERM 3, WEEK 6
service stands. We pay respect to Elders past and present and to ISSUE #26
their continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practises.

News from BEPS OSHC

2022-2023 Child Care Subsidy & End of Financial Year Welcome to Angela and
o Services Australia has started balancing Child Care Ulli - new members of
Subsidy (CSS) for the 2022-23 financial year our OSHC Team !!

o See Page 2 for full information
OSHC Sub-Committee
o We would love parents to be on our OSHC
committee- Talk to Rena if you are interested
o OSHC Policies are currently under review by the
OSHC Committee
Medical management plans medication, allergies &
dietary requirements; please let us know of any
updates and changes

We would love
your feedback &

CONTACT US suggestions!
Phone: 9387 263l

Mobile: 0409 380 202

Email: ranita.swamy@education.vic.edu.au

Website: https://beps.vic.edu.au Please scan me!




Services

. Australia

Australian Government

balancing basics

Child Care Subsidy

At the end of each financial year, Services Australia
balances your Child Care Subsidy. They do this to make
sure you got the right amount of subsidy for the year.

How it works

Services Australia look at your actual income for the
2022-23 financial year and compare it to the estimate
you gave them.

They then work out if you were paid too little, the right

amount or too much. They'll send you a letter to let you
know the outcome. Your outcome will tell you which of
the following applies to you:

» You'll get a top up of subsidy because you were paid
too little.

» You'll need to pay Services Australia back

because you were overpaid.

» Nothing further because you were paid

the right amount.

What you need to do

To balance your payments, Services Australia
needs to confirm your family income for the
2022-23 financial year.

They’ll do this after you and your partner lodge your tax

returns with the Australian Taxation Office (ATO). If one
or both of you don’t need to do this, you’ll need to tell
Services Australia you or your partner don’t need to lodge
and provide your actual income, even if you've already
told the ATO.

For 2022-23, you need to confirm your family income
before 30 June 2024.

Your subsidy can only be balanced once your income
is confirmed.

Telling Services Australia you
or your partner don’t need to
lodge a tax return

You can tell Services Australia you or your partner don't
need to lodge a tax return and provide actual income in
either your:

» Centrelink online account through myGov
» Express Plus Centrelink mobile app.

Select Advise non-lodgement and follow the prompts.
If you separated during the financial year, we may use

your ex-partners income to balance your payments.

If your ex-partner has not lodged a tax return, or if you
don’t know if they have lodged one, you should call
Services Australia on 136 150.

When Services Australia will

balance your subsidy

Services Australia will start balancing Child Care Subsidy
payments from mid-August 2023. This is to make sure
they have all your attendance details for the financial year.

Where to go for more information

To see when your subsidy has been balanced you
don’t need to call Services Australia. Instead you can:

« keep an eye on your myGov Inbox or myGov app,
this is where Services Australia will send your
outcome statement

- view the status of Child Care Subsidy balancing in
your Centrelink online account through myGov or
Express Plus Centrelink mobile app.

To find out more about balancing
your Child Care Subsidy go to
servicesaustralia.gov.au/ccshalancing




Glimmers into BEPS OSHC

What the children of BEPS OSHC have been doing in Week 6 ....

We made a gratitude and affirmation wall in our OSHC room to promote positivity and kind
messages to ourselves and our peers! We also did activities such a craft, free play with the mats
in the hall, cooking, lots of wheels outside, some amazing climate posters and so much more!
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Upcoming Beforecare and Aftercare Activities

Term 3, Week 7

BSC:
e Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Phyllis & Hannah

ASC:
* Comic book making in the OSHC Room with Lucy & lzzy
* Colourfuls with Faye & Hayfa
* Wheels on the Basketball Court with Hannah & Chandika

BSC:
* Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Phyllis & Hannah

ASC:
¢ Recycled Robot Art in the OSHC Room with Hannah & Ulli
* Quiet activities in the Tinker Lab with Lucy
* Scavenger Hunts on Colourfuls with Kerryn and Hayfa
* Volleyball on the Basketball Court with Chandika and Faye
* Building ant homes on Bush OSHC with lzzy
* Footy on the Oval with Jake and Angela

BSC:
* Children’s Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Hannah

ASC:
* Dreamtime stories activities in the OSHC Room with Hannah
¢ Colourfuls with Kerryn
* Wheels on the Basketball Court with 1zzy and Phyllis
e Soccer with Jake
¢ Science Club with Faye and Chandika

BSC:
* Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Jake

AsC:
* Love heart craft boxes in the OSHC Room with Hayfa and Ulli
¢ Cooking with Kerryn and Phyllis
* Masterchef at Colourfuls with Faye and Angela
¢ Children's Choice on the Basketball Ct with Jake and Chandika
* Making grass heads at Bush OSHC with Hannah
Gymnastics and mats on the Oval with Lucy and lzzy

BSC:
* Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Jake

ASC:
¢ Children's Choice & Movie in the OSHC Room with Hannah
* Wheels on the Basketball Court with Lucy
* Colourfuls with Faye



